
From: Maria Belanti
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Orion NW
Date: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:30:55 PM

To whom it may concern:

I would like to request voluntary cancelation of our company’s transportation certificate, # CH64940
I hope we will be able to resume services in the future, once the tourist industry recovers from the
recent pandemic.
Sincerely

Nicholas Papadimas
(206)378-5888
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